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Transition Morning 
 
On Thursday 13th July, the children will get the opportunity to spend the morning in their new 
classes. When they come into school in the morning, they will need to go straight to their new 
classrooms.  They will spend the morning with their new teacher and then return to their present 
classes after lunch.   
 
Please note that this is just for the morning, and children will then be collected from their 
present classrooms at the end of the day.  
 
 
Classes for September 2023 
The classes for next year will be as follows: 

 

Early Years 

Foundation 1 – Mrs Damodaran, Mrs Kirby and Mrs Scott 

Foundation 2 – Mrs Billam, Mrs Davey and Mrs Baron 

        

Key Stage 1 

Y1 – Mrs Herdsman and Mrs Woollias 

Y2 – Miss Lawrence    

 

Lower Key Stage 2 

Y3 – Miss Kellington 

Y4 – Mr Hewison 

         

Upper Key Stage 2 

Y5 – Miss Murray 

Y6 – Mr Woollias 

 

    Miss Stowell remains as our SENCo. Miss Jackson will teach children in classes across the 

school, as will our Assistant Head Mrs Donnelly and Deputy Head Mrs Dines. 
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